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Rome, 20 March 2019 

 

 

Professor László Lovász  

President 

Hungarian Academy of 

Sciences 

Széchenyi István sqr. 9 

1051 Budapest, Hungary 

 

 

 

 

Dear Professor Lovász, 

 

On behalf of the Accademia Nazionale dei Lincei, we wish to 

express our solidarity with the academic colleagues of the 

Hungarian Academy of Sciences. 

 

Our Academy adheres to the principle of scientific freedom, 

academic freedom and scientific responsibility without 

governmental infringements. 

 

We endorse and fully support the ALLEA statement ‘ALLEA 

reinforces its calls to protect the institutional autonomy and 

academic freedom of the Hungarian Academy of Science’, which 

has been posted also on our Academy website. 

 

With best wishes for the future endeavors of your Academy, 

 

 

  
 

Giorgio Parisi     Maria Cristina Marcuzzo 

   President         Foreign Secretary 

 

 

 

   

 

http://www.lincei.it/

